[image: image1.png]Children and
Family Health
Surrey






Children and Family Health Surrey

4th Floor

Dukes Court
Dukes Street
Woking

Surrey

GU21 5BH
Email: csh.12-15covidenquiries@nhs.net
25th March 2022
Dear Parent/Carer,
Re: COVID-19 vaccination
The Children and Family Health Surrey School Immunisation team is no longer able to offer COVID-19 vaccinations at catch-up community clinics. 
If your child requires a COVID-19 vaccination, please book an appointment through the national booking system or the NHS Surrey Heartlands website. 
Yours faithfully
Clinical Service Manager 

School Immunisation team
CFHS SEPT 2021
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